
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Meet second Wednesday of the month at 7:00 pm 
Council Chair   Mike O’Donnell  764-4834 

Recording Secretary Ingrid Sivorot  764-2759 

Director of Evangelization Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

Dev. & Peace Rep Keith Germaine  764-2942 

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Members  Bernie Schneider  860-8381 

   Marina Smith  448-5367 

   Richard Bryant  768-8778 

MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 860-6776 

Children’s Religious Education . . . . . Christine Kishor 863-1982 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 860-6776  

Family Life Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . Christine Kishor 863-1982 

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Home Visits for shut-ins . . . . . . . . . . . . Richard Burke 712-9493 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Liturgy Committee . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ingrid Sivorot 764-2759 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Walter Lever 764-7121 

R.C.I.A.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Brenda Korby 764-6425 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

Youth . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

Young Adult/Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps. Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High        Principal—John Campbell 762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary Principal—Andrew Wallace 763-3371 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

President: Aida McLarty . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (778) 478-3380  

Membership inquiries—Benita Spencer  - 868-8608 
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY) 

Elsie McKernan—862-9596  or   Donna Hammerlik—763-7337 
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Stefan Farrow. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-0905 

Membership inquiries:  Gino Servedio - 764-3182 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to 

our list, as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . . Rolf . . . 769-6861  

               or Alice. . . 860-3541  
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

Pastor:  Pat Monette 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542 

        Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 10:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—During Sunday Masses or by appointment.   

Contact pastor.  Phone 2 weeks in advance. 
 

MARRIAGE—6 month notice required by the Diocese.   

Contact pastor for prep program. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the ledge in the 

foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If you would like 

envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be 

assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer for pick up.  The label 

on the envelopes will have your name on it, the number identifies you 

and a tax receipt will be sent to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you 

can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week 

August 7, 2011  -  19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Lord, command me to come to you on the water. 

Matthew 14 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

Saturday, Aug. 13th 

Sunday,   Aug. 14th

READERS 

 

   

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

If you are confined to your home, in a care home  or 

know of someone who is & would like   

the Eucharist—or just a visit,  

please call the office  at  250 860-6776 or  

Richard Burke  250 712-9493. 

READERS   

 

 

EUCHARIST  

   

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

   

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

Victor Stocker 

Rudy Charron 

Stewart Lundquist 

James Atzesberger 

Bonnie Cunningham 

David Liddicoat 

 

Benita Spencer 

Bert Wolf 

Karen Krout 

Donna & Adrian 

Van de Mosselaer 

 

Gerry Goyer 

John Polman 

Lanier McSweyn 

Loretta O’Brien 

Rita Clarke 

Torrie Fonda 

 

Murdo & Alanet 

MacKinnon 

Rita Smith 

Alda Berneaud-daRosa 

Bernie Schneider 

 

Gene Thompson 

Ken Aquilon 

Max Hoogveld 

Mario daRosa 

Chris Schmidt 

Dave Crane 

 

Effie Shalagan 

Helen Wiltzen 

Irene Thomas 

Jeannine Erickson 

Kevin Schmidt 

 

Tony Ackerman 

Gino Servedio 

Guy Douville 

Pat Palmer 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish 

at 3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 
 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented  

personal care products 

Ryan & Adam 

 

Steve 

 

Merryl & Talston 

Monday August 8 8:30 am Drago Poznic  

Tuesday  August 9 8:30 am Louke Kline  

Wednesday  August 10 8:30 am Lorne Self  

Thursday August 11 8:30 am Int. Keating & Landry Fam. 

Friday August 12 8:30 am Ken Nicholls  

Saturday August 13 5:00 pm Ivan Mlikotic  

Sunday August 14 8:30 am John Fradette  

Sunday 
            

August 14 10:30 am Adriana Demarinis  

Sunday 
             

August 14 7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

DON’T FORGET OUR SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High pro-

vide the Catholic families of our parish (and many 

others) a superior Catholic educational experience 

for all grades K-12.  If providing a Catholic educa-

tion for your family matters, go to 

www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 

5:00 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2011 YTD 2010 YTD 

 

Collections   $  245,604 $  236,937 

Building Fund  $    21,785 $    22,790 

 

 

 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Friday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 



DIOCESAN FAITH FORMATION CONFERENCE 

Ecology & the Christian Spirit ~ 

Where Nature and the Sacred Meet 

August 29 to August 31, 2011—Naramata Centre 

The topic addresses education to appreciate creation and see 

how it fits into any religious education program.  Our young 

people today are being educated in the fragility of our earth as 

we exploit its resources and how that has created poverty not 

only of the earth but also of millions of people.  So where does 

faith come in?  The workshop with Maureen Wild SC will 

awaken in participants an appreciation of the sacredness of the 

earth and how religious education can provide moments not 

only of education but also celebration of the gift of creation. 

Registration forms available in the foyer. 

PILGRIMAGE 2012 

SPIRITUALITY AND WHOLENESS WORKSHOP 

The Good Samaritan Society Annual Spiritual and Wholeness 

Workshop. “Affirming an Ethic of Care: Blending Quality 

with Compassion” Guest presenter: Dr. Hazel Markwell,  

Friday, November 4, 2011 in Kelowna.   

For more information or to register please go to www.gss.org. 

Sanctuaries of Eastern  
& Central Europe 

(Germany, Czech Republic, Austria, Hungary, Croatia, 
 Slovenia, Hercegovina (Medjugorie), & Italy) 

 ---June 18-July 7, 2012 --- 

Spiritual Director: Fr. Rex M. Velmonte 

If you are interested and for more information,  
please call Fr. Rex at 250-492-3169 (velmonte@telus.net)  

or Bennie Banares at 604-436-0985  
(benniepilgrimage@gmail.com) 

HOSPICE VOLUNTEER CONFERENCE 

Central Okanagan Hospice Association will be hosting a 

“Hospice Volunteer Conference” on August 17th,  &  18th with 

a post conference workshop on August 19th.  It has the poten-

tial to be of great benefit to clergy and anyone who provides 

support to loved ones and friends as they endure illness or those 

who may be at end-of-life.  See poster and registration info in 

foyer.  Registration deadline is July 22nd. 

SUNDAE SUNDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bon Voyage  

World Youth Day Pilgrims and Father Pat!   
 

Please join us for Sundaes this Sunday August 7th  

after the 7:00 p.m. Mass.   

Come wish the Pilgrims well  

and welcome Father Pat (who is also going to Spain!).   

You can offer your prayer intentions and enjoy some ice cream.   

 

All are welcome! 

  
Because of the tender mercy of our God, the rising sun will 
come to us from heaven to shine on those living in darkness 
and in the shadow of death, to guide our feet into the path of 
peace. 

  

        - Reflections from Footprints; Luke 1:78-79 
  

Experience the tender mercy of Jesus Christ on a  

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat™. 
  

Abortion AfterCare-Healing 

SSVP FUNDRAISER 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul of Central Okanagan which 

operates Ozanam House here in Kelowna, will be having a 

Fundraiser Dinner on Friday, October 21st, 2011 at ICC Parish 

Centre. 

Mark your calendars for this fun-filled event.  More news to 

follow closer to the date of the event.  Thank you. 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD RETREAT 

Applications for the September Rachel’s Vineyard retreat 

weekend for healing after an abortion experience  are being 

accepted now.   If you or someone you know is suffering from 

the aftermath of abortion, please call 250-762-2273 to register 

and reserve a spot.  You may also contact us via e-mail at 

rv.kelowna@hotmail.com,  or by calling our toll-free number 1-

877-683-2273.  Rachel’s Vineyard weekend retreats offer a 

beautiful opportunity for healing to any woman or man who has 

struggled with the emotional or spiritual pain of an abortion.  

Rachel’s Vineyard strictly respects confidentiality and privacy.   

For more information  check the website at 

www.rachelsvineyard.org. 

tel:250-492-3169
mailto:velmonte@telus.net
tel:604-436-0985
mailto:benniepilgrimage@gmail.com
mailto:rv.kelowna@hotmail.com


IS GOD CALLING YOU? 

Many of our vital Ministries are experiencing turnover or are in 

need of more people due to our growth or to fulfill our Abuse 

Prevention Policy. Please consider where God might be calling 

you to serve. Here are a few areas where we have a great need... 

 Catechism Teachers/Helpers (email scgred@gmail.com) 
 Children's Liturgy Animators/Helpers, 
 Eucharistic Ministers 
 Music Ministers 
 Hospitality 
 A Parent from the Catholic Schools to Liaison for Altar 

Servers (email scgliturgy@gmail.com for the previous 5) 

If you are being called, are interested, or need more information 

please send an email to the addresses mentioned here and Kevin 

or Christine would be happy to sit down with you to chat about 

what is involved.  

 

Thank you - The Parish Pastoral Team  

COME FOLLOW ME 

2ND ANNUAL MINISTRY MORNING 

Saturday, September 24th, 2011—9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

(concludes with lunch at noon)  Lectors, Eucharistic Minis-

ters, Ushers, Sacristans, Music Ministers and Children’s 

Liturgy.  If you are not currently involved in ministry but may 

be interested in the future you are welcome to join us for the 

morning, hear the speaker and learn about the different         

ministries.  

 

Please sign-up on the sheet provided  

to help us plan for seating and lunch or  

R.S.V.P. to the Parish Office 860-6776.   

For more info contact Kevin 250-863-4296  

or email: scgliturgy@gmail.com. 

Do you feel drawn to a more contemplative life?  Do you want 

to grow in a deeper awareness of God’s presence in your 

life?  Do you want to follow in the footsteps of St. Teresa of 

Avila, St. John of the Cross and St. Therese of Lisieux?  Per-

haps the Secular Order of Discalced Carmelites could fill that 

need.  Aspirancy classes begin in September.  For further infor-

mation contact Margaret at 250-762-8274, Julia at 1‑250‑404‑-

4228 or e‑mail Linda at sonshine@shaw.ca 

R.C.I.A. INQUIRIES 

If someone you know would like to inquire about Faith or de-

sires full Initiation into the Catholic Church please contact 

Kevin ASAP scgred@gmail.com or (250) 863-4296. We will 

be having our next intake for our RCIA process starting Tues-

day Sept. 20th. Early registration/contact is important so that 

we can assess the needs of each person to best accommodate 

them. 

FAMINE RELIEF 

A severe famine is threatening large portions of Somalia.  Pope 

Benedict XVI has called upon all Christians to respond gener-

ously to the extreme need of our sisters and brothers.  Bishop 

John Corriveau, OFM, Cap. has invited the people of the Dio-

cese to contribute to famine relief by dropping envelopes 

marked “Famine Relief” in the Sunday collections before the 

end of August.  (Please make your cheque payable to St. 

Charles Garnier.) These donations will be forwarded  through 

Development and Peace to Caritas International for famine re-

lief.  The Government of Canada has pledged to match all of 

our donations. 

CANADIAN FOOD FOR CHILDREN 

Canadian Food for Children is very busy in our new location at 

1170 High Rd.  We are sending two shipments a month now at 

an average of 130 boxes and 15 buckets of soap.  We have a 

new crew of packers but we need more because of holiday com-

mitments.  We pack Monday mornings so if you want to be 

involved in a very satisfying volunteer activity call Rosemary 

778-478-2156 or Beryl 250-717-0527. 

MILITIA IMMACULATA 

The MILITIA IMMACULATA will celebrate our monthly 

mass in honor of the Feast Day of the Assumption of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary on Monday, August 15, @ 7 pm at 

ICC.  (Please note the change to the feast day, in place of the 

2nd Thurs. of the month)   Celebrant will be Fr. Sebastian 

Puthenpura.    

The sacrament of Reconciliation will be available from  

6 - 6:50 pm.  The rosary will be prayed at 6:30 pm.    

Coffee social will follow in the hall.  Everyone welcome to join 

us, to learn more about Marian Consecration and the spirituality 

of St. Maximillian Kolbe. 

 

MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR THE UNBORN 

Memorial Service for the Unborn. Tuesday August 23rd 

marks 11 years since abortion "services" returned to Kelowna 

General Hospital. Please join us from 7 - 8 pm on Tuesday 

August 23rd as we commemorate the thousands of lives lost to 

abortion in our community since August of 2000. Call 

Kelowna Right to Life at 250 862-8202 for more information. 

BAPTISM 

Baptized in our parish this week: 

 

 

 

Son of Natalie (nee Wolfe)  

and James Wood 

mailto:scgred@gmail.com
mailto:scgliturgy@gmail.com
tel:250-762-8274
tel:1%E2%80%91250%E2%80%91404%E2%80%914228
tel:1%E2%80%91250%E2%80%91404%E2%80%914228
mailto:sonshine@shaw.ca
mailto:kishorkevin6@gmail.com
tel:%28250%29%20863-4296
tel:250%20862-8202


GUARDIANS OF GOD’S CREATION 

UP-COMING EVENTS: 
  
Save Creation Day - Celebration   -   Sunday, Sep 18, 2011 after 10:30 mass   
  
St. Francis of Assisi Feast Day  - Blessing of the Animals  -  Sunday, Oct 2, 2011  @ 2pm 
   
Trees 4 Dads 4 Seton House  - Willow Tree Fundraiser - to be announced 
  
For further information, check video screen in the foyer. 

 

FAMILY LIFE & YOUTH MATTERS @ SCG 
“The Future of the Church and the World passes through the Family”. (John Paul II) 

 
QUESTION OF THE WEEK 

 

ADULTS: When have I allowed fear to prevent me from speaking the truth or acting to promote goodness? 

CHILDREN: What good thing is Jesus asking me to do, and if I am afraid, am I willing to ask His help?

 

IMPORTANT DATES/INFO 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY (age 3-9):  
Only 10:30am Masses. We are breaking now for the Summer.  

If you would like to see us offer this at other times please volunteer. 
scgliturgy@gmail.com (New for all things Liturgy) 

 
CATECHISM/SACRAMENTS (GRADE 1-7) 

*Grade 4’s & 5’s received their Bibles on Sunday June 12th if you missed it get in touch with 
Christine to arrange pickup: scgred@gmail.com (New for All Religious Ed) 

Pick up Workbooks in foyer. 
Pre-registration have been emailed please get in touch if you were not on the list. 

 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 

TEENS: “St. Charles Garnier Youth Group”  
YOUNG ADULTS: “Catholic Young Adults Kelowna” 

 
GRADS 

If you were not on the list or missed your gift contact Kevin to arrange pickup: 
scgyas@gmail.com (New for Young Adults) 

 
THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR WORLD YOUTH DAY PILGRIMS! 

Last Chance to send your intentions with them after Masses this weekend 
Please continue to pray for them while they are abroad, their names are posted in foyer 

 

“A new commandment I give unto you:  
that you love one another, as I have loved you”. (John 13:34) 

 

Kevin (Director of Evangelization): 863-4296 or kishorkevin6@gmail.com (Personal) 
Christine (Director of Family Life): 863-1982 or christinekishor@gmail.com (Personal) 

Andie Kowenhouven (Youth Minister): 863-3347 or scgyouth@gmail.com  
 


